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House of Hope Board Member James Hogle Passes Away

Salt Lake City, UTAH – It is with great sadness that we announce the death of House of Hope Board of Directors Member, James Hogle, who passed away on October 5, 2020, after a year-long battle with cancer. He had served on the House of Hope Board since 2001. He brought a spirit of generosity and compassion as well as a lifetime of business acumen to the Board during his service. 

“The Board of Directors, House of Hope staff and clients join with me in honoring Jim Hogle for a life well-lived. said Executive Director, Lisa Heaton. “Jim was a true gentleman. He had so much compassion for people and a very memorable sense of humor. Just by knowing him, he made all of us better people.” After nearly twenty years on the Board of Directors, he will be deeply missed in the organization and in the recovery community in Utah. 

Executive Director Heaton and the Board of Directors are committed to continuing Mr. Hogle’s legacy of service on behalf of the women and children of House of Hope. Current Board Members include Jordan Putnam (Chair), Brent Salazar-Hall, Darlene C. Hutchison, Kassie Beachum, Bill Athas, Jeannie Ellison, Sheleigh Harding, Don Leither, Beth Pratt, Jeremy Stewart, and Trent Waddoups. 

About House of Hope: House of Hope is a non-profit organization providing substance use disorders treatment for women and families throughout Utah since 1946. Services are offered at seven facilities located in Salt Lake City and Provo. House of Hope’s mission is “treating substance use disorders, rebuilding lives, strengthening families, and empowering women”.

Connect with House of Hope at www.houseofhopeut.org or on Facebook and Instagram. 

###
 
For more information about this topic, please contact Josie White – Development Specialist at 801-487-3276 ext. 1217 or at jwhite@houseofhopeut.org. 
image1.png




